
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kothur, Bheem 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 9:11 AM 
To: 'Bill Parkes' 
Cc: Eldredge, Susan F.; Martin, Lee; Tripp, Anthony; Bahr, Tim; Bejnar, Tor 
Subject: FW: CBI FACILITIES FINANCIAL ASSURANCE For all CBI, Inc. Facilities  
 
Hello Bill, 
Attached are the closure cost estimates for all CBI, Inc. facilities in Florida are received, reviewed and 
approved for an amount of Total $748,433.00. 
 
Please contact Susan Eldredge at 850-245-8740 or e-mail: susan.eldredge@dep.state.fl.us To comply 
and update Financial Assurance of Letter of Credit ASAP, so that we can Issue the Intent of renewal 
permit for CBI, Inc. Tampa Facility. 
 
If you have any questions with this approval, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bheem R. Kothur, P.E., DEE 
Hazardous Waste Program  & Permitting  
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bill Parkes [mailto:BParkes@cliffberryinc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:44 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem; Eldredge, Susan F. 
Subject: CBI FACILITIES FINANCIAL ASSURANCE  
 
Bheem / Susan - 
 
Please find attached the Financial Assurance Information for all of the CBI Facilities. 
 
If everything is in order we will increase the LOC immediately. 
 
The current LOC will increase by $41,219.00 to $748,433.00. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bill Parkes 
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